
Request Received on Wednesday September 30, 2020 

Name Value 

name Carissa Ringger 

address 770 N.  

request Stop Sign, Speed Bump, and Additional Signage Request 

Serviceaddress 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am hoping to have this topic added to the DRC meeting agenda for the DRC meeting 
on October 13.  
 
My name is Carrissa Ringger. In August of 2019 my family purchased a newly built home 
on 770 north across from Apple Valley Elementary. We felt being across from an 
elementary school would provide a level of safety that we wouldn’t be able to find 
elsewhere, however so far we have been sorely disappointed.  
 
The road we live on, has heavy traffic. Living across from the elementary school, we 
were prepared for this, however we were not prepared for the utter disregard to the 
implied 25mph speed limit. On a regular basis, cars speed excessively down our road, 
putting our children, our neighbors children, and the numerous children that flock to 
the elementary school after hours to play, at risk. This is especially problematic because 
there absolutely no speed limit signs, children at play sign, or any indication at all that 
drivers need to be cautious and aware of the children in the area.  
 
As the mother of an autistic child, as well as three other children, I am doing my best to 
teach my kids proper road safety as they play with their friends outside. However, we 
(as a neighborhood) feel Santaquin City needs to do their part to ensure the safety of 
our children.  
 
For this reason, we are asking that it be considered to put a speed bump, a stop sign, a 
children at play sign, or at the very least, a 25 mph sign on the street 770 N near Apple 
Valley Elementary.  
 
Thank you for your consideration!  
 
Carrissa Ringger 
 

 
 



 

Currently, there are no stop signs stopping East/West traffic.  


